
 

 

 

 

10th July 2020  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE Drama Set Text – Blood Brothers 

 

I hope you and your family are safe and well. 

 

As part of the GCSE Drama course students are expected to study a set text, our chosen 

text is Blood Brothers by Willy Russell. Unfortunately, due to the school closure we were 

unable to finish reading and exploring the text.  

 

I have included a copy of Blood Brothers and it would be fantastic if your child could try 

and read the play at least once before we return to school in September. If you have 

already purchased the play then your child can annotate this copy and write their name 

in it. If you have not purchased a copy we ask that it is not annotated and handed back 

to the drama department in September.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at: 

hwarran@sackvilleschool.org.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss H Warran 

Teacher of Drama 
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